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We inform all participants of the fifth conference "Days of the Spatial Data Infrastructure of the
Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina" which will take place at the “Grand Hotel Neum”in Neum on 17th

and 18th of October 2024, that the preliminary conference program is available and published on the SDI
FBiH website, and is available at the following link: PROGRAM.

Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs invites all interested participants to submit
their applications to the Conference by October 1st, via application FORM.
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